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DPU 2.02 Please provide an explanation of what portion of the current and future feeder line 

replacement is required to meet Federal Safety Regulations. 
  
Answer:  Questar Gas, like all other LDCs, is required to construct and operate all of its 

lines according to Federal Safety Regulations. The Pipeline and Hazardous 
Material Safety Administration (PHMSA) is in the process of establishing an 
Integrity Verification Process (IVP) for transmission pipelines (see DPU 2.02 
Attachment.pdf). All replaced facilities that Questar has and will install will be 
compliant with these developing standards. 

 
 
 
 Prepared by:  Brad Hasty, General Manager Engineering & Project Management, Questar 

Gas Company 
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